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Comments: | am very opposed to prohibiting fixed anchors/bolts in public lands or wilderness areas. These
implements are vital to making recreation and use of the lands safe; and also to leave less of an impact on them.
In addition, restricting the future development of climbing routes and exploration cuts against the rich history of
American climbing and exploration in our public lands. Please do not implement the proposed changes.



